

Cancell Road, London, SW9 6HN Tel: 020 7735 1343

Fax: 020 77355262

Email: admin@christchurchschool.cc

28th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **OFSTED INSPECTION JUNE 2019**

I have pleasure in sharing our most recent inspection report with you. As you can see, overall school effectiveness has improved and is now graded as GOOD. This is a fantastic achievement and testament to all the hard work of our staff, governors and amazing children.

I am particularly proud that the inspectors have reported on the warm and supportive ethos of our school, the excellent behaviour of our pupils and the calm and purposeful classrooms.

I am also pleased that inspectors recognised our ambition and high expectations, our high quality early years provision and our exciting curriculum including outdoor learning as a key strength.

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and dedication to our school. Christ Church truly is a happy place to be and this was made evident to the inspectors during their visit.

We are all very proud to be part of the Christ Church family.

Yours sincerely,

Jayne Mitchell Executive Headteacher





